Dear Attendees,

We are excited to welcome you to our upcoming event! Your health and safety are our top
priorities, and we want to inform you of the measures we have implemented to ensure a safe

experience for everyone.

Health and Safety Measures:

Mandatory face masks will be required at all times.

Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the venue.

Social distancing guidelines will be enforced, with signage and spacing markers.
Temperature checks will be conducted at entry points.

Increased cleaning and disinfection procedures in high-touch areas.

We ask that attendees self-monitor for any symptoms of illness before arriving and to stay home
if you are feeling unwell. Your cooperation is essential in making this event safe for everyone.

Thank you for your understanding and support. We look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,
[Your Organization Name]



